Young Women in Harmony Festival Day sponsored by Pride of Portland Sweet Adelines International

“Only those who will risk going too far can possibly find out how far one can go.” T.S. Eliot

 

MISSION: To introduce the skills, joy, and fulfillment of singing four-part harmony, 

barbershop style, to young women throughout the Portland/ Vancouver area, and 

to introduce and assist choral directors in the teaching and use of this musical art form 

in their choral music program.

 

Goal #1: to reach out to schools in the area, hoping for 100 student’s participation, in this first festival for women in the Portland/ Vancouver area.

Goal #2: to assist high school choral music directors to include Barbershop Harmony as part of their regular annual curriculum each year.

Goal #3:  to mentor and use the talents from within Pride of Portland Chorus as leaders and role models for our day of harmony, showing that our music can be enjoyable at any and all ages.  Singing can be enjoyed forever.

Goal #4: Invite and encourage quartets and double quartets to form and potentially or eventually participate in future festival/ festival show with the hopes of having a quartet represent our area in a Rising Star Quartet Competition.

 

Name of event:  Young Women in Harmony Festival 2015
 Date:  May 9, 2015  Noon to 8 PM

 Location:  Camas High School, Camas, WA

Clinician:  Ryan Heller, Master 700 Director of the Pride of Portland Chorus of Sweet Adelines International

Event Plan:  (see schedule)  Students will learn two songs (What a Wonderful World and We Go Together) to perform as a chorus plus We Are Family that will be sung with the Pride of Portland Chorus at the end of the evening Show.

